20™ Judicial District

COURT VISITOR PROGRAM

Are you interested in becoming a Court Visitor? The 20" judicial district is seeking
qualified applicants to serve in the role of court visitor in adult guardianship and
conservatorship cases. Please review Chief Justice Directive 04-05,
https://www.courts.state.co.us/Courts/Supreme Court/cjds/index.cfm, for
additional information.

If you are interested in becoming a Court Visitor and would like to apply, please
provide the following information and documentation:

o A completed Court Visitor Application

o A completed background check form

« A cover letter detailing your background and your qualifications to be a
Court Visitor, i.e., background in the legal field, interviewing and
investigation, social services, psychology, elder issues etc.

Please note that court visitors are paid an hourly rate of $32/hour and are not
employees of the Colorado Judicial Branch. Court Visitors will collect payment
from case parties except in limited circumstances. Court Visitors are appointed on
a case-by-case basis. Before receiving an appointment, new visitors will be
required to complete an online and in-person training.

Application Procedure

e Applications and background check forms are available at:
https://www.courts.state.co.us/Courts/County/Index.cfm?County ID=62 in the
Special Announcements section in the right hand column.

Please submit application and background check request form to Amy Waddle,
Court Executive, P.O. Box 4249, Boulder, CO 80306 or applications may be
emailed to: amy.waddle@)judicial.state.co.us.

Please contact Krista Garcia, Probate Registrar,
kristabel.garcia@judicial.state.co.us, if you have questions about the program.
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